
From: Kathryn Strout
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Subject: Mount Decatur
Date: Thursday, September 26, 2024 7:21:02 PM

I am writing to you to express my deep disappointment and sadness as I listen tonight to Loureiro’s engineer’s detail
his plan to completely obliterate the landscape of Gales Ferry.  As if that isn’t enough, the trucks, noise, dust,
absolute destruction, and the sheer longevity of the project is beyond comprehension.  Nobody in their right mind
would think this is a good idea.

The fact that you are even considering this plan further deteriorates my faith in the authorities running this town. 
You clearly live nowhere near Gales Ferry village.

You need to turn down this application.

Kathie Strout
23 Oakridge Drive
Gales Ferry, CT 06335

Sent from my iPhone
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